
Public Notice 

Notice of Intent to File Application 

 

There will be a public hearing on December 17, 2020 at 1:00 PM to discuss the Hartstene Pointe Water-

Sewer District’s intent to file an application for federal financial assistance with the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture, Rural Development, Rural Utilities Services. The hearing will be held via call in conference 

phone by dialing (425) 436-6260 or (800) 719-6100. Enter Access Code: 535 9093  

 

Access for the hearing impaired and others can be accommodated using Washington Relay which can be 

reached at 1-800-833-6384 and at the below website: 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/altsa/odhh/telecommunication-relay-services 

The Project includes investigation of improvements to the wastewater collection network serving the 

District. Any comments regarding this application should be submitted to the District, Attn: David 

Carnahan via email at gm@hpwatersewer.com, or in writing to 772 E Chesapeake Dr., Shelton, WA 

98584. You may contact General Manager David Carnahan at 360-427-2413. 
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